
Linda McGee
I completely support the approval for Cooke Aquaculture Pacific NPDES permit application to
raise steelheads in Washington State. Cooke Aquaculture is a full line seafood supplier committed
to sustainable seafood products both farmed & wild. I strongly believe that Farmed sustainable fish
farming plays a very important role in our Local & World protein supply.Cooke provides many
jobs all over the world while caring for their communities & while contributing to the economy.
Experiencing the Global Pandemic that we are going through currently, shows us how important
the support of local Companies like Cooke Aquaculture is.


